The McKownuille Improvement Association

MCcKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

March 19, 1976

President: ,
Western Turnpike Rod and Gun Club
Altamont, New York

Dear Sir:

It recently came to our attention that your organization
might be able to stock some fish in the McKownville
Reservoir. There are a lot of children here who have
spent many enjoyable hours "drowning worms" there--some
with good success.

We are quite proud and protective of our reservoir--and
of the children who've fished there. Anything that you -
can do to make this a better fishery would be qratefullv
appreciated by all of us. -
Thank you for your consideration.

Yours truly,

John K. Esler
President




